
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 December 2011 

 

ASX Release Stock Code: GNI 

 

Correction Notice 
 

Global Nickel Investments NL (Company) advises that the Initial substantial holder notice issued on the 28 
November 2011 was incorrect. As such, the holder is not a substantial shareholder and the notice is hereby 
withdrawn. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 
Lia Darby – Managing Director    
Global Nickel Investments NL    
Mobile: +61 (0)433 894 923    
Email: lia.darby@globalnickel.com.au   
 


